
From: António Neves  

Sent: 06 November 2023 23:20 

To: Planning 

Subject: Objecting to the demolition of the Travelodge block. Ref: 2023/2510P 

and 2023/2653/L 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I want to register my objection to the demolition of the Travelodge tower block 

and subsequent construction of the new planned building in its place.  

Best Regards, 

Antonio Neves 

 


